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I strongly oppose this measure. Oregon has a long and successful history of voting 

by mailing or using our drop boxes. It is fair, it allows a person time to understand our 

vote, it is easy, it gets more people to the ballot box. The old way of having to show 

up on the election day made it very difficult, for some impossible, to get away from 

work in time, and for some to get a ride to the election sites to vote. We all know that 

making it hard to vote seems to be the goal of the Republican party, why that is is my 

question?  No fraud or abuse of this system has ever impacted in any meaningful 

way our elections. Do not take away my right to vote by mail. SB210 is clearly a 

power grab. 

                                                                              Heidi Good 


